
 

 
Please reply to: 
Elizabeth House 
Fulbourn Hospital 
Fulbourn  
Cambridge CB21 5EF 
 

Our ref: KB/KNS  Tel:  01223 726767 
Your ref: 
Date: 23 October 2009     
BY EMAIL –  

Fax:  01480 398501 
E-mail: Karen.bell@cpft.nhs.uk   
Website: www.cpft.nhs.uk   

Mr M Cole 
Lecturer  
University of Nottingham 
 
 
Dear Mr Cole  
 
Freedom of Information Request 
 
Thank you for your email requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.   
 
Please find attached the Trust’s Infection Control Policy, for your attention. 
 
I trust this information meets your needs. If you have any query or concern about the handling of 
your enquiry then please contact the Trust’s Freedom of Information Lead at the above address.   
 
You also have the right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at: 
 
 Information Commissioner’s Office 

Wycliffe House, Water Lane 
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF 
Telephone: 01625 545700 
www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk 

  
Kind regards 
 

 
 
 
KAREN BELL  
Chief Executive  


